
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Made possible with the support of City of Victoria Cultural Infrastructure Grant, the Bayanihan 
Community Center will soon become a cultural arts studio. This development is in line with the 
society's mission to promote and celebrate Filipino culture, social values, and traditions and 
share these with all the members of the community whether of Filipino and non-Filipino 
ancestry.  
 
While the centre has not fully resumed its programs and services due to covid-19, it has taken 
advantage of the time to make a significant upgrade to the two-story building to be able to 
serve the Filipino Canadian community better.  
 
Stay tuned for more updates! 



 
 
 
 
 


